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Nebraska Public Power District 

NLS2017016 
February 2, 2017 

Alwa:ys there when :you need us 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: Withdrawal of 10 CFR 50.55a Request No. RR5-02 
Cooper Nuclear Station, Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46 

10 CFR 50.55a 

Reference: Letter from Oscar A. Limpias, Nebraska Public Power District, to U. S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission, dated December 14, 2016, "10 CFR 50.55a Request No. 
RR5-02 for Fifth Ten-Year Inservice Inspection Interval" (NLS2016076) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) of Nebraska 
Public Power District's request to withdraw 10 CFR 50.55a Request No. RR5-02 submitted by 
the reference letter. This request was discussed between Jim Shaw, Cooper Nuclear Station 
(CNS) Licensing Manager, and Thomas Wengert, NRC Project Manager for CNS. The piping 
that was the subject of this relief request was repaired during the CNS fall 2016 refueling outage. 

This letter contains no commitments. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Jim Shaw, Licensing Manager, 
at (402) 825-2788. 

Sincerely, 

K5Hi:lboilirun 
Vice President-Nuclear and 
Chief Nuclear Officer 

/lb 

cc: Regional Administrator 
USNRC - Region IV 

Senior Resident Inspector 
USNRC-CNS 

Cooper Project Manager NPG Distribution 
USNRC - NRR Plant Licensing Branch IV 

CNS Records 
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